Paula Kusack

Subject:

FW: Website Contact Form - Contact Us

-----Original Message-----

From: Terry Giesbrecht 22 (1)

Sent: February 1, 2020 9:53 AM

To: WebInfo < webinfo@langleycity.ca > Subject: Website Contact Form - Contact Us

Submitted on Sat, 02/01/2020 - 09:52

Submitted by: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Inquiry Type: General Inquiry Name: Terry Giesbrecht

Street Address: 22 (1)

Email: 22 (1)

Comments:

I'd like to know what efforts have been made to REDUCE spending and increases in property taxation. What items have been shelved or put off for another time to encourage residents that council has done their due diligence to keep costs under control. There seems to be some discretionary items within the current budget that could be cut to reduce overall taxation impacts. City of Langley has a responsibility to REDUCE where it can. Due to lack of industry, the City is relying to heavily on Casino revenues to offset expenses. This type of "cash cow spending" needs to be modified to help reduce property taxes and not consistently treating it like a prize and "spend it all". I'd like to know what efforts have been made to CUT and REDUCE spending and the resulting taxation to the residents.